












 

THE GUILD 

The new session of the Guild got underway on 7th September. We are 
happy to report that 3 new members enrolled, 1 female and 2 males, 
bringing our total number of male members to 5.  
(There is still room for more.) 
 
The Guild theme for 2009/2010 is "What Does The Lord Require Of 
You?" 
The challenging tide of our new 3-year strategy taken from the prophet 
Micah in which we are told that we are required “to act justly, to love 
mercy and to walk humbly with your God (Micah 6.8).  
In the first year of this strategy we will concentrate on the part of the pas-
sage in which we are Called to act justly. As members of the Church of 
Scotland Guild we will continue to do our part in improving the life of 
those who need our help.  
 
Unfortunately, before our meetings got underway 2 changes had to be 
made to our syllabus. Due to the Eid on the Drive celebrations our 
planned evening of music with our organist, Liam, had to be cancelled,. 
This has now been rearranged as an evening of music for St Andrew's 
Day on Monday 30th November (More detail, in next month's, VISION.)  
 
Meetings for October 
Monday 5th at 7.30 pm -  Subject Mental Health 
 Mrs. Pru Davies, - “My Story” 
Monday 12th at 2.00 pm -  100 years of Lodging House Mission 
 Miss Ann Lyall 
Monday 19th  at 7.30 pm  “Resurreclive History” - Mr. Colin Mackie 
Monday 26th at 2.00 pm  “Cruising the Norwegian Fiords” 
 David and Sheila Hart  
 New members and visitors are always welcome at all our meetings.  




































